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Notification of Cleaning and Televising Work for 
Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation

Dear Resident,

The City of Bexley, OH has contracted Insight Pipe Contracting to rehabilitate sanitary sewers in the vicinity of your home or business.  This rehabilitation is being performed using trenchless procedures and there will be little or no need for excavation.  The first step in this process is to clean and televise the existing sewers to prepare them for the new pipe liner.
This letter is a notice that representatives from Insight Pipe Contracting will be working in the back alley where the sanitary sewer main is located.  The television work that Insight Pipe Contracting is currently performing will not interrupt your sewer or water service. During the cleaning and televising work our equipment will be located in the alley behind your home and you may not be able to access your property from the alley during the daytime working hours. We ask that you keep any vehicles needed during these hours parked on a nearby street so that you will not be delayed when you need to use them.   

This work will be performed beginning ___________________ and will last approximately two weeks.  We are anticipating that the hours of work will be from 7:30 am to 5:30 pm, Monday through Friday.  It is our intention to complete the work in an efficient and timely manner to cause the least amount of inconvenience. 
We also ask that you keep your toilet lids closed during the sewer cleaning process to control any possible backsplash of toilet water created by the sewer jetting. This is rare but can occur if a home has insufficient vent piping for their drain lines.
If you have any questions regarding this inspection/televising work, please call our Project Manager, Tom Ronan at (724-452-6060) or the City of Bexley Department of Public Service at (614) 559-4220 during normal business hours.  
We thank you for your cooperation during this time.
